
Editorial Note 
 

Dear Readers, Contributors, and Colleagues, 
We are delighted to announce the availability of Volume 29, Issue 1, of the Burapha 

Science Journal online, covering the period from January to April 2024. In this edition, we have 
accepted a total of 27 articles, with a significant majority (85%) originating from external 
submissions. Marine science remains prominently featured in this volume with 8 articles (30%), 
while the field of physics is on the rise with 6 articles (22%). Additionally, articles in food science 
(5 articles, 18%) are closely following. This issue also includes articles from various scientific 
disciplines, showing the richness of these fields. Authors across diverse scientific disciplines 
aligned with our scopes are invited to your submit articles for publication in the Burapha 
Science Journal. 

We are grateful for the dedication and hard work of our contributors, reviewers, and 
editorial team in maintaining the high quality and diverse range of research expertise presented 
in this volume. Your commitment is crucial to ensuring the ongoing success of the Burapha 
Science Journal. 

Our journal is dedicated to enhancing its quality and aims to secure inclusion in 
international indexing databases. Achieving these goals requires support from numerous 
contributors, with a special acknowledgment of the dedicated editorial board. Their enduring 
patience and commitment have been pivotal to our progress, and we express sincere 
appreciation for their invaluable contributions thus far. 
 We appreciate your involvement in the Burapha Science Journal community. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Sutin Kingtong, Ph.D. 
Editor-in-Chief 
Burapha Science Journal 


